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Stay Well.
Subject: Hillsburgh Drinking Water System
Date: July 12, 2023
To: Residents of the Town of Hillsburgh
From: Dr. Nicola Mercer, Medical Officer of Health and CEO

Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health has issued a Boil Water Advisory to residents on the
Town of Hillsburgh drinking water system. A water sample taken on July 11, 2023 indicated the
presence of total coliform bacteria and E. coli bacteria which is considered unsafe for drinking.

This notice must be distributed to all users of the drinking water.

You can make your water safe for drinking and cooking by:

e Bring it to a rolling boil for one minute. Timing starts when large bubbles begin to
continuously rise and break rapidly at the surface.

e Cooling the water and placing in clean containers. Use immediately or refrigerate for later
use.

Bottled water may be used as an alternative.

This boil water advisory will be lifted when two (2) sets of resamples are provided 24 - 48 hours
apart and the water is deemed to be safe for drinking.

For more information, please read the attached fact sheet, visit our website at
www.wdgpublichealth.ca, or contact a public health inspector at 1-800-265-7293 ext. 4753.

For more information, contact: Danny Martin/Safe Water Program
1-800-265-7293 ext. 5705 / inffo@wdgpublichealth.ca / www.wdgpublichealth.ca
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